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NOTICE OF GENERAL MEETING OF CONGREGANTS  

Sunday 17 JULY 2022 
 

 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN of a General Meeting of Congregants to be held  
at 10:30am on Sunday 17 July 2022 

Click here to register 
 

 
 
24 June 2022 
 
Dear Alyth Members 
 
We are delighted to invite you to a Breakfast with the Alyth Trustees followed by a General Meeting of Congregants on 
Sunday 17 July 2022. 
 
The purpose of the general meeting is for congregants to approve the levels of subscriptions for the coming year as 
proposed by the Trustees. 
The meeting will be preceded by breakfast and the opportunity to get to know members of the Trustee Board, some of 
whom were elected during the pandemic when we were unable to meet in person. 
 
Please see below details of the general meeting and click here for the agenda. 
 
The breakfast will be held in person from 10:30.  The general meeting will take place from 11:15 and will be held in person 
and online. Please register by clicking here to let us know whether you will attend in person or online. 
 
About this meeting: 
 
The formal business of the meeting is for congregants to approve the levels of subscriptions for the coming year as 
proposed by the Trustees.  This vote takes place in July, following the change of financial year end which took place last year, 
ahead of contribution notices going out in September. 
 
Recognising the challenges of the current financial situation, the Trustees are proposing a below-inflation increase in 
subscriptions of 5%.  The Trustees are also proposing the creation of a ‘Membership Support Fund’ which will allow those 
who are able to make an additional contribution to do so, enabling those most affected by the current Cost of Living to 
continue in membership. 
 
There will be a presentation of the synagogue’s finances at the meeting.  An overview of the 2022-23 budget, which informs 
this proposal, is available on request from Adam Martin at adam@alyth.org.uk. 
 
The meeting will also include a section on our building project which has reached an exciting stage.  We will update members 
on the negotiations with our chosen contractor and the outcome of our submission to CAF Bank for the loan, both of which 
are happening over the next couple of weeks.  We look forward to sharing news of these significant developments with the 
community. 
 
The Agenda, including the formal resolution, can be viewed by clicking here.  
 
We look forward to seeing you on 17 July. 
 
 
 
 
Adam Martin 
Company Secretary  
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